
 
Ref MM186 S16.1ScheduleS16.1aSHREW027  WEIR HILL FARM PROPOSED BUILDING 
DEVELOPMENT 
 
Dear Ms Woof, 
 
I am writing to voice my concern that the maximum of 150 houses has been removed and 
now reads approximately 150 houses to be accessed off Preston Street.  I would like the 
original absolute limit to be reinstated.   
 
Also the proposals mentions a  route from London Road through the proposed housing 
development to Preston Street, a” co-ordinated development of two linked sites with new 
footpaths/cycle ways and bus route”…    I hope this will be a highly restricted access to avoid 
traffic using it as a quick way to get from London Road to Crowmore Road via Preston Street 
and Portland Crescent.   
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Katherine Smith 

 




